
 

 

Silverton, Butterleigh, Bickleigh & Cadeleigh 
Parish Churches’ Calendar 

 
We would recommend that you continue to use the hand sanitiser when entering and leaving the church. If 

you do not feel well, we would ask that you do not come to church. 
  

 
Sun 3rd August  9.30 am Matins (BCP)   Silverton  

7th after Trinity  9.30 am Holy Communion (CW)  Cadeleigh 

    11.00 am Holy Communion (CW)  Bickleigh 

    No service in Butterleigh   

Mon 4th   10.30 am Coffee n Chat   Silverton Church Hall 

Thurs 7th   10.00 am Holy Communion (BCP)   Silverton 

 

Sun 10th August  9.30 am Holy Communion (CW)  Silverton 

8th after Trinity  11.00 am All-Age Worship  Bickleigh  

    11.15 am Holy Communion (CW)  Butterleigh 

     6.00 pm Evensong (BCP)   Cadeleigh 

Mon 11th  10.30 am Coffee n Chat   Silverton Church Hall 

Thurs 14th  10.00 am Holy Communion (BCP)  Silverton 

 

Sun 17th August  9.30 am Patronal Holy Communion (CW) Silverton 

Blessed Virgin Mary 11.00 am Patronal Morning Praise Bickleigh 

    11.00 am All-Age Worship   Cadeleigh 

    No service in Butterleigh 

Mon 18th    10.30 am Coffee n Chat   Silverton Church Hall 

Thurs 21st      10.00 am Holy Communion (BCP)   Silverton 

 

Sun 24th August  9.30 am  All-Age Worship  Silverton 

10th after Trinity 10.30 am All-Age Worship  Butterleigh  

    11.00 am Holy Communion (CW)  Bickleigh 

    6.00 pm Patronal Songs of Praise  Cadeleigh   

Mon 25th  10.30 am Coffee n Chat   Silverton Church Hall 

Thurs 28th  10.00 am Holy Communion (BCP)  Silverton 

 

Sun 31st August  11.00 am United Benefice Service  Bickleigh 

11th after Trinity No other services in the benefice 

Mon 1st September 10.30 am Coffee n Chat   Silverton Church Hall 

Thurs 4th  10.00 am Holy Communion (BCP)  Silverton 

 

Sun 7th September 9.30 am Matins (BCP)   Silverton 

12h after Trinity  9.30 am Holy Communion (CW)  Cadeleigh 

    11.00 am Holy Communion (CW)  Bickleigh 

    No service in Butterleigh 

 

During the interregnum, there may be last minute changes to the times of services, so please check from the 
church notice boards and the Weekly Newsletter that there haven’t been any changes in the times of any of 
the services since the date of publication. 
 


